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Ben Pace discusses "Havoc" trademark
controversy in Austin newspaper

05.04.2015

Williams Mullen litigator Ben Pace was quoted in the Austin American-Stateman last week about the
University of Texas System Board of Regents dropping their trademark requests for use of the phrase

"Horns Havoc." See the full story here.
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